
 
Thank you! 
A Huge Thank you to all 
the parents and the Grades 6-8 students 
that brought goodies and helped with 
the Tea & Portfolio Day. And thank you 
to everyone who came to see what your 
child has been learning! It was so won-
derful having an event where you could 
all come into the school!!!! It made my 
day seeing all of your smiling faces! 

God is good!! 

MAY 24 

Help Needed 
Reminder: We need help moving pea  
gravel and placing landscaping cloth 
Tuesday, May 24 @ 6PM.  Thank 
you to those of you who have al-
ready responded. Thank you to the 
Grades 6-8 class who offered to do 
as much as they can for the first part 
of moving the pea gravel.  

Survey 
The School Board is asking for your 
input regarding uniforms. Check 
your emails for your part in this sur-
vey. Please have your votes in by 
June 3. 

PAC Meeting 
Our next Parent Advisory Committee 
meeting is  Thursday, June 16           
@ 8:30am.   

No School! 
There will be no school on Monday, 
June 20th. The teachers will be pre-
paring Progress Reports. 

Awards Night 
The Teachers and Staff of PVCA would 
like to invite you to attend our Awards   
night ! Mrs. Fischer will be sending 
out a letter with more details—near 
the middle of June. WATCH FOR IT! . 
We would like to encourage our stu-
dents to dress up a little for this more 
formal event.  We have such awe-
some students, we want to celebrate 
them and their accomplishments.   

Clothing Swap  

IF we stay with uniforms, there will be a 
Clothing Swap near the end of the 
school year—June 15-24. We will have 
tables set up in the library for you to put 
the clothing items you would like to 
trade or sell. (To access this, please en-
ter the front of the school.) So, after 
school on Wednesday, June 15th, bring 
your items and we will have the tables 
ready to go.  

No Uniform Days  

IF WE DO THE CLOTHING SWAP….Due 
to the Clothing Swap, the last days of  
school, June 15-29, uniforms will not be 
required.  

Outstanding Bills 

Parents, please be sure to settle any 
outstanding fees for registration, logos, 
fleece jackets or 2022/2023 Re-Entry 
fees. Remember that the Re-Entry fee 
holds your child’s spot, so...if you need 
to, please contact us to make financial 
arrangements. We are flexible.  
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Wise Words 
“He changes times and sea-
sons; he deposes kings and 
raises up others. He gives 
wisdom to the wise, and 

knowledge to the discerning.”      

Daniel 2:21 

Upcoming   Events 
Monday, May 23: 
No School—Victoria Day  

Tuesday, May 24:  
Staff Meeting @ 3:45 pm  
HELP NEEDED @ 6pm 

Friday, June 3: 
Survey Results Due 
Next Newsletter 

Monday, June 6:  
Permission Slips DUE 
Staff Meeting @ 3:45 pm  

Monday, June 13 - 14:  
Field Trip - Grades 6-8 
Tuesday, June 14:  
Field Trip - Grades 4/5 
Thursday, June 16: 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am 

Sunday, June 19:  
FATHER’S DAY 
Monday, June 20:  
Non-Instructional Day  
(Report Card Prep)  
NO SCHOOL 

Upcoming 

Birthdays 

 

Newsletter Link 

http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 



 

Gr 4/5 Field Trip 
On June 14 the Grades 4-5 Class are 

going to the Allan Brooks Nature Cen-

tre to learn about local plants, rep-

tiles, bees and how to find their way if 

they get lost. Permission slips and $10 

per student are due June 6. 

Gr 6-8 Field Trip 
On June 13 the Grades 6-8 class will 
be heading out for an overnight camp-
ing trip. FUN FACT: The students will 
be planning and cooking the meals on 
this trip as part of their Foods Class 
Requirements.  


